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NOTICE OF VACANCY 

 
TRAFFIC COMMISSION 

   
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Westminster City Council is now accepting 

applications for one unscheduled vacancy on the Traffic Commission for a term expiring 
November 2022. 

 
The Traffic Commission is advisory to the City Council and their duties and 

responsibilities are to review and study all traffic matters within the city and make 
recommendations to the City Council. 

 
 Applicants must be residents of the City of Westminster and must provide the 
following documents to be considered: 
 

• A completed application 
• Signed Code of Ethics 
• A copy of a utility bill or other bill with applicant’s name and address* 
• A copy of a driver’s license or state-issued identification card* 

 
Completed applications must be submitted to the City Clerk’s office by 5:30 p.m. 

on Monday, March 1, 2021 for consideration at the March 10, 2021 City Council meeting. 
Applications and required documents may be emailed to ccordon@westminster-ca.gov 
or mailed to City of Westminster c/o City Clerk, 8200 Westminster Blvd., 
Westminster, CA 92683. 
 
      
 
 
       /s/Christine Cordon  
       City Clerk 
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